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PLANNING & INFRASTRUCTURE DEPARTMENT 
Planning Unit 

 
23 February 2023 

Brendan Metcalfe 
Director, North District Eastern Harbour City 
Department of Planning and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
Parramatta NSW 2124 
 
Dear Brendan 
 
Re – Planning Proposal 2021–6242 Comprehensive LEP 
 
I am writing to advise you that at its meeting of 12 December 2022, Council resolved to 
forward the comprehensive LEP Planning Proposal to the Department of Planning and 
Environment for finalisation, following certain amendments.  The amendments referred to 
in the Council resolution are now complete. 
 
The Council report and resolution along with relevant documentation has been uploaded 
onto the Planning Portal. 
 
Also uploaded to the Planning Portal are two Tables explaining the written and mapping 
changes.   
 
If you have any further enquiries please contact Jane Gibson on 9777 7672 or by email at 
Jane.Gibson@willoughby.nsw.gov.au.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
 
Norma Shankie-Williams 
STRATEGIC PLANNING TEAM LEADER 


